June 10, 2011
Levi J. Valdez, P.E.

c/o George T. Rodriguez

George T. Rodriguez - Development Consultant

12800 San Juan NE 

Albuquerque, NM 87123

Re:
Rudy’ Downtown Recycling, 1224 Second St. NW, 
Request for Permanent C.O.  - Approved

Engineer’s Stamp dated: 03-17-11 (J-14/D168)

Certification dated: 06-07-11


Dear Mr. Valdez,
Based upon the information provided in the Certification received 06-09-11, the above referenced Certification is approved for a release of a Permanent Certificate of Occupancy by Hydrology.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Timothy E. Sims,
Plan Checker—Hydrology Section

Development and Building Services

C:
CO Clerk—Katrina Sigala

File

